
 

 

 

5 December 2011 

 

Calendar of availability of short-term and structural statistics 

The INE approves the calendar of statistics for 2012 

The dates of publication can already be consulted at the INE 
website  

 

The Executive Board of the National Statistics Institute (INE) has approved the availability 
calendar of short-term and structural statistics for the year 2012.   

Said calendar can be consulted at the INE website, where it can also be downloaded in iCal 
format.  

http://www.ine.es/en/daco/daco41/calen_en.htm  

Among the new features introduced in the INE calendar of availability of short-term and 
structural statistics for the year 2012, there are two aspects worth highlighting.  

- The bringing forward of the publication dates of the preview estimate of Quarterly 
National Accounts which, following recommendations of the European Statistics 
Office, Eurostat, will be disseminated 30 days following the end of the reference 
period.  

- On the last Friday of every month “t”, the date of publication of the structural statistics 
scheduled for month “t+2” will be announced.  
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